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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 753-6862
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
January 8, 2010
VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Rainier View Water Company, Inc. – Original Sheet No. 16
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are the original and three copies of the above-referenced tariff sheet.  The purpose of this filing is to require commercial accounts that desire irrigation to set up a separate connection for irrigation.  The reason for this filing is twofold.
First, Rainier View has run into situations where a commercial development consists of several pads and the developer makes arrangements with the various commercial operations for construction on the pads.  Some of the businesses that locate on one or more of the pads desire to have irrigation. However, sewer charges are generally based upon water consumption.  Therefore, the businesses that operate within the development desire to have a separate connection for irrigation so they will not be charged sewer charges for irrigation water.

The second reason for the filing is the ability of the Company to control ERUs and usage.  If a business is developed on a commercial development pad and simply puts in its own irrigation system by tapping the interior mains that may have been put in to serve the development, water in excess of that originally anticipated under the contract with the developer may occur.  Requiring separate connections to the Company's system for commercial irrigation allows the Company to better track and control consumption and the use of ERUs.

Questions concerning this filing should be addressed to the undersigned. The undersigned does have authority to file tariff sheets on behalf of the Company.







Sincerely,







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

Enclosure

cc:
Bob Blackman (via e-mail)

Doug Fisher (via e-mail)
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